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Date: 04.10.2023  To: Desislava Miteva, Executive Director  

British Bulgarian Business Association  

    (BBBA)  

  

Motivation Letter  

During the last 2 years I had the opportunity to work in the great team of BBBA. I think I still have more to 

offer for the benefit of the association. With this letter I’m confirming my intention to run for a second 

term for BBBA Board of Directors. 

Further more my exit from Sciant Jsc concluded, which is giving me a lot more available time I now can 

dedicate for activities in BBBA.  

My intention, if I get elected again, is to dedicate one day per week on full time pro bono for BBBA and to 

help getting more members and launching more initiatives. 

 

 

  

                                            

Regards: …………………………..  

                Evlogi Georgiev  
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